
           4/22/2021 

Hello Mountain View Families, 

Another great week at school with your children.  I often hear teachers say how much they love the 

families at Mountain View.  Big reason for this is the constant support we receive back when we send 

emails or connect with you over the phone.  Thank you on behalf of all the staff… especially during this 

tough time.  

We have started a Star Writers Program so we can highlight all of the strong writing happening in the 

building.  Their work is in our showcase for all the staff and students to read.  I have included a few 

pictures below.  Thank you Eesha, Safiya and Zoe for getting us started.   

The students engaged in activities with the designated Earth Day reminder.  Key is to keep these 

environmental conversations going throughout the year for ongoing sustainability.  One of our 

classrooms researched Bee Friendly Pesticides as an example.   Students further spent some time 

reflecting on the Special Person (s) in their 

lives this week.  A really important shift for 

us at Mountain View with the goal of 

targeting Empathy for others in our 

instruction.    

Thank you- Jody Moss-Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


